
  

 

  

  

    
  

                   

  
  

 

 
 

   
 

 
 

    

  

   
     

 

     
      

  

     
   

     
   

 

 

  
 

    
    

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

  

Jon Niermann, Chairman 

Emily Lindley, Commissioner 

Bobby Janecka, Commissioner 

Toby Baker, Executive Director 

TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution 

October 29, 2020 

Mr. Ethan W. Cruse 
PolyPure Systems, Inc. 
5610 North US Highway 287 
Alvord, TX 76225 
ethancruse92@gmail.com 

Subject: PureWater Product Line Approvals 

Dear Mr. Cruse: 

We have completed our review of the PureWater aerobic treatment system products 
listed in the table below. The listed products are approved for use in Texas. This 
approval is based on: 

• The Gulf Coast Testing, LLC issuance of the GCT Mark, certifying that the eight 
listed products and their performance conform with NSF Standard 40 (2019) for 
Class 1 effluent. 

• TCEQ approval of the training, operation, maintenance, and installation 
documents for the products. 

After reviewing the training, operation, maintenance, and installation documents as 
well as the certification documents from Gulf Coast Testing, TCEQ approves the 
PolyPure products listed below: 

Model Name Rated Capacity 
(gallons/day) 

Combined Unit (including or 
separate trash and pump chambers) 

P-600 600 Separate 

P-600ONE 600 Including 

P-720ONE 720 Including 

P-850 850 Separate 

P-960 960 Separate 

P-1100 1100 Separate 

P-1200 1200 Separate 

P-1500 1500 Separate 

P.O. Box 13087 • Austin, Texas 78711-3087 • 512-239-1000 • tceq.texas.gov 

How is our customer service? tceq.texas.gov/customersurvey 
printed on recycled paper 
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Mr. Cruse 
October 29, 2020 
Page 2 

This letter serves as proof of approval for the above-listed products until they are 
listed on the TCEQ website. If you have any questions or require clarification or 
additional information, please contact Donna Cosper, P.E. by email at 
donna.cosper@tceq.texas.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Marilyn Gates, Section Manager 
Program Support Section 
TCEQ 
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